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The Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean (ECLAC) 
presents its compliments to the States members and associate members of the 
Commission and, in coordination with the Government of Peru and the United Nations 
Development Programme (UNDP), takes the liberty of informing them that the first 
session of the Regional Conference on Social Development in Latin America and the 
Caribbean will be held from 2 to 4 November 2015 at the Lima Convention Center, 
located at Av. Arqueología N° 160, San Borja, Lima. 

 
The Regional Conference on Social Development in Latin America and the 

Caribbean was established as one of the subsidiary bodies of the Commission by virtue of 
resolution 682(XXXV), adopted at the thirty-fifth session of ECLAC held in Lima in 
2014, with a view to contributing to the progress of social development policies and 
activities in the countries of the region. 

 
The purpose of this first communication is to ask you to save the date of the 

meeting, for which an official invitation will be issued in due course. 
 
The Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean avails itself of 

this opportunity to renew to the States members and associate members the assurances of 
its highest consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4 May 2015 
 
 
 
 
To the 
States members and associate members of the  
Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean (ECLAC) 


